
UBC E association of university and college employees 

Ms. Freda Carr 
 

Vancouver, B.C. 
 

Dear Freda: 

January 15, 1981 

Thank you for returning your AUCE Local I membership card and 
receipt to this office. I -notice that the card was unsigned on our part . 
I have therefore signed your card and receipt and am returning them to 
you. 

Encls. 

I apoligize for any inconvenience we have caused you. 

Yours truly, 

Wendy Bice 
Union Co-ordinator 
A.U.C.E. Local I 

2162 Western Parkway, Vancouver, B.C., V6T 1V6 Telephone (604) 224-2308 




